
Welcome to 2020 Hockey Winter Season

Hockey WA are looking into starting the 2020 Winter
Season on the last weekend in June or first weekend in 
July.  As soon as we know we will let you all know.

Before we can commence training at Breckler Park (Cornwall Street, Dianella) 
the Committee needs to forward a plan to the City of Stirling to show how we 
will manage the coming and going of members and visitors to the grounds and 
clubrooms in accordance with the Governments cleaning and safe distancing 
requirements.  The Committee will be seeking the members assistance with 
these strict requirements. 

You Executive Officer will be in contact in the next couple of weeks in regards to 
training days/times.

If you have questions contact the committee 
eo_womens@harlies.org.au eo_mens@harlies.org.au
eo_juniors@harlies.org.au                      eo_masters@harlies.org.au
secretary@harlies.org.au

As we will be playing half of a season this year we need all member to register 
with the club via the online database.  You can find this via our webpage 
www.harlies.org.au under the “become a member” tag at the top.

Fees will be adjusted so please ignore the amounts on the database.  
Unfortunately you will still need to pay the Hockey Australia Levy and the 
Insurance fee.  The Committee has questioned these fees with Hockey WA.

Also seeking members to keep an eye on the Harlies Facebook page for update 
and happy for member to add pictures or videos from years gone by.
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http://www.harlies.org.au/

